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Family Game Night 

Thank you to The International Board Game Café and everyone who came out to our first Family Game 

Night! I consider this event a big success! We had a great turn-out and a good time was had by all. I 

am pretty sure we will do another one in the future. In the meantime, if you’ve never been down to 

the International Board Game Café – I encourage you to give it a try! It is a great place to go with 

friends and family. 

 

Vancouver Island Parent Conference 

This year the conference is being held on Saturday, March 2nd at Belmont Secondary 

(3041 Langford Lake Rd). The cost is $75 if you register before Feb. 3rd, $100 

after that date. The cost includes lunch and refreshments for the day. For the first 

time, childcare will be available for ages 5-11 through West Shore Parks and 

Recreation for $35 / child for the day. There will be a post-conference social at 

the Six Mile. This is a very informative event with many sessions to choose from. A 

full description of all speakers and workshops can be found at http://vipc.ca. If you are 

interested, click this link to register http://vipc.ca/register.  

 

Our next FFF is Friday, Feb 1st. 
 

 

Ongoing Fundraisers 

Don’t forget to load a Fairway Grocery Gift card and use it when you buy groceries. 

Mention Tillicum Elementary when you visit COBS Bread in Eagle Creek Village. 

Both businesses will donate 5% of all purchases to our PAC. 

 

Next PAC Meeting 

Our next PAC meeting is Wednesday February 13th, 2019 at 6:30 in the school library. These meetings 

are a great way to meet other parents and learn about all the great things that happen at Tillicum 

School! As always child minding will be provided in a nearby classroom. 

 
 

If you haven’t already, please join our Parent/Guardian Tillicum School Facebook group 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/TillicumCommunitySchoolParents/ 
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